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Effective 04/01/2023, MPC will be implementing new requirements for certain injections/IV infusion administered in the outpatient setting. The new restrictions will require the administration of these medications in non-regulated settings, such as infusion centers or via home infusion. This means that providers will no longer be reimbursed for infusion services in regulated spaces. MPC will require a prior authorization for infusion services performed in regulated settings such as hospitals and related health systems.  Medications will be subject to a separate prior authorization review, regardless of infusion setting. 

To help ease the transition, MPC is working with infusion clinics and infusion providers operating in non-regulated space to be available to perform infusion services for our members.  

MPC Site of Care policy can be reviewed here. The list of applicable medications and J-Codes can be found here. Please note this list is subject to change. 

Please contact MPC Provider Services department at 1-800-953-8854 with any questions regarding this policy. 
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